
ADDITIONAL MULTICAST CORE PROGRAMMING 

The station aired a sufficient amount of core children’s programming on its primary channel in 2023, and 
therefore is not relying on any core children’s programming that was broadcast on its multicast streams 
in order to comply with the FCC’s children’s programming requirements.  Nonetheless, the station notes 
that it voluntarily aired regularly scheduled weekly core children’s programming on its multicast streams 
in 2023. Additional information about that programming is available to the extent necessary by 
contacting the Children’s Television Programming Liaison contact.  

For this station, the .2 is considered the primary stream. 

This station was off air pursuant to a Silent Special Temporary Authority from 7/31/2023 - 9/6/2023, 
pursuant to FCC File Number: 0000219654 and, therefore, did not transmit programming during this 
time.  

 


